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I strongly oppose this bill.  We live across the street from Laurelhurst Park, which 

used to be a lovely park.  My children, who are now grown, used the park all the time 

when they were young.  Sadly it has now become a dangerous place.  I certainly feel 

for the homeless population, but allowing these tent cities is inhumane & dangerous.  

The open drug use, aggressive behavior from the campers, human feces & garbage 

is just awful.  These people need social services - addiction help and mental health 

services.  I believe that is where we should be spending our money!! 

 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE vote No on this bill.  We want our lovely city back!  


